Homework Guidelines 








Mrs. Thau
Homework is a very important component of our course.  It allows you the opportunity to practice the concepts that we have covered in class that particular day and then follow up with questions on anything you did not understand.

Answers for most of the assigned problems are in the back of your textbook (yes, it’s true!)  After you complete your homework, it is also part of your assignment to check all your answers.  You should then redo any problems that you get wrong.  If you still cannot arrive at the correct solution, highlight that problem as one that we will need to go over in class the next day.

Homework will be checked each day and oh, no, neatness and organization counts!  Very often, students get Math problems wrong because their work is either too sloppy or disorganized to follow.  We will work this year on becoming very organized mathematically.  If your HW follows my criteria, it will receive one point in my grade book each day.  If you do not follow my guidelines, you will receive zero points.  All points will be added together as a quiz grade at the end of the quarter.  Therefore, it should be very easy to get an A+ on at least one quiz of every quarter…just follow my guidelines!

Here are the guidelines for my homework:

1.)
All HW is to be done in pencil only.

2.)
All HW is to be completed in your notebook unless I say otherwise.

3.)
The assignment number, page number and date should be at the top of the 


first page of the assignment.

4.)
Each problem must be numbered appropriately and the original problem
written out (except when working with word problems – then there is no need
 to write out the original problem).

5.)
Work must be shown in a clear and organized manner (working down, not

across)
6.) 
Skip lines and leave spacing between problems.

******An example of what I am looking for is on the reverse side******
Any questions or confusion?  Just ask.






